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As Central Oregonians we pride ourselves on clear, dark skies. Our great state 

boasts the largest section of pristine dark sky in the lower 48 states. This section of 

dark sky is located east of Bend towards Pine Mountain Observatory, and extends all 

the way past the Steens Mountain range. This is a very popular area for star-gazing, 

bringing people from all over the country and world to experience our natural 

resources. 

 

On behalf of the Worthy Observatory, I urge Oregon to pass HB 3202, for the 

protection and safeguard for astronomical observations, guaranteeing the right to 

observe a sky free from unnecessary artificial polluting sources. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Grant Tandy 

Observatory Director, Worthy Environmental 

(541) 610-9671 

grant@worthyenvironmental.org 

495 NE Bellevue Dr, Bend, Oregon 97701 

 


